HEARD COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS PUBLIC HEARING
June 3, 2025 - 5:00 P.M.

The Heard County Board of Commissioners held a Public Hearing on June 3, 2025, at 5:00 p.m.
in the Commission Chamber of the Heard County Administration Building. In attendance at the
meeting were Chairman Tracy McCormick, District 1 Commissioner Curtis Mock, District 2
Commissioner James Perry, District 5 Commissioner David Walls, and Finance Director Felicia
Adams. District 3 Commissioner Iris Harris and District 4 Commissioner Larry Hammond were
absent.
Public Hearings
Chairman McCormick opened the public hearing.

a) Annual 2025-26 Budget — The Chairman opened the public hearing. There were no

comments in favor or against the proposed annual budget. On a motion (Perry) and

second (Walls), the Board voted unanimously to close the public hearing.

Adjourned 5:02 p.m.
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